Minutes of PFLC MEETING held Tues June 6th 2023 at the Bowls Clubhouse at 7:50pm.
Present: R Wharmby, (Chairman), G Pool,  M Ward,  A Cass, M Stead, M Osborne, M Pearce
1 To receive apologies:  received from C Lunn, L Dennon 
2 To agree minutes from April meeting: agreed
3 Updates on ongoing matters to be received and actions agreed where necessary:
A  A document detailing updates from the PC has been circulated. The fitness class has started and income generated will be held, ring fenced, by the PC for use at the Playing Fields.
 B Spreadsheets detailing PFLC income and expenditure & grants were circulated with April’s minutes
C New see saw using PFLC grant contribution has been installed
D Clubs are reminded that attendance at PFLC meetings by a rep is required. Dates for the year are fixed and club meetings should not be arranged which clash.
 E Pavilion roof internal damp patch still requires investigation
F Grass cutting arrangements update: £2:50 per cut increase as previously agreed, from April 2023
4 Treasurer’s Report
A PFLC accounts have been audited by PC internal auditor at no charge to PFLC
B Financial report other than the updates, ref 3A, not available at present
5 Club Reports
A Bowls: work continues on & around the green, with work parties, first Sunday of  the month
B Cricket: the ground is in good order; however the club is struggling for players
C Tennis: no report received & no rep in attendance
 D Football: work on pitch has started with some re-seeding work near goal. Dug outs are  required for next season which a resident has offered to build. The club hope to field 2 teams next season.
Parry Brooksbank is no longer acting as Treasurer for the Football Club and will no longer be attending PFLC meetings. The PFLC wish him well for the future and thank him for his input to the committee over the years. 
 E Allotments: currently 2 plots are available. rubbish at the top of Nickey Nackey Lane to be removed asap.
5 New issues for consideration
A  Congratulations to the Football Club on their triple success. 
A New Holland second hand  mower has become available via G Pool’s contacts. Proposal that it be inspected with a view to purchase (at a ceiling of £1200) was agreed. 
Meeting closed 8:15pm.  Next meeting August 1st 2023, Bowls Club at 7:30pm



